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STATE OF ALABAMA
DEPARTMENT OF LABOR
27 JUNE 2016

To: All Elevator Manufacturers installing Hydraulic MRL Elevators in Alabama

From: Marvin J Byrum, Chief Elevator/Boiler Inspector, Alabama Dept. of Labor

Subject: SIX MONTH MORATORIUM ON HYDRAULIC MACHINE-ROOM-LESS (MRL) ELEVATORS


	The Elevator Safety Review Board has placed a six month moratorium on the installation of hydraulic MRL Elevators in the State of Alabama due to unaddressed safety concerns. 


	A committee will be formed to evaluate these concerns and make recommendations to the Elevator Safety Review Board. It is requested that one representative from each manufacturer be present during this committee’s meetings.  Please send the contact information of your representative to the address below.
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If you have any questions or concerns, please contact this office.

Respectfully,




Marvin J Byrum
Chief Elevator/Boiler Inspector
Alabama Dept. of Labor
649 Monroe Street
Montgomery, Alabama 36131
334-242-3066
Marvin.byrum@labor.alabama.gov
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